
From: Gina Peebles
Bcc: alexanderantony@ufl.edu; Andi Christman; Betsy Waite; Damon Messina; David Ruiz (davidjruiz@gmail.com);

edcenter@att.net; Eric Drummond (edrummond2000@yahoo.com); gatorjillc@gmail.com; Juan Parada;
legal@boyeslaw.com; Patrice Boyes (pboyes@BoyesLaw.com); Stephen Howard (showard36@cox.net);
tamararobbinsjm@cox.net

Subject: FW: ISOB Clarification Request
Date: Tuesday, October 24, 2023 3:12:00 PM

Per your request at last night’s meeting.  I will add this to our Jan. 22 agenda for review/discussion.
 
 
 

From: Ashley Stathatos <astathatos@highsprings.gov> 
Sent: Tuesday, October 24, 2023 11:59 AM
To: Gina Peebles <gpeebles@alachuacounty.us>
Cc: Diane Wilson <dwilson@highsprings.gov>
Subject: RE: ISOB Clarification Request
 
Hi, Gina,
This was for the Assistant Parks Director, Parks Director and two maintenance workers.  The
Assistant Parks Director and Parks Director were involved in improvements at the Canoe Outpost as
well as Catherine Taylor Park.  The two maintenance workers have been working down a list of
repairs that need to be done at the parks such as replacing playground equipment, fencing, etc.  The
portion of their salaries from WSPP is 25%.  For additional information, we have pulled our Public
Works Director and other staff to assist with capital projects.  They are being paid fully from general
fund not WSPP. 
 
Thank you,
Ashley 
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